
 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE THIS SHEET HOME WITH YOU 

 

 

Notices - Sunday August 16th 2020 
 
Face Coverings: Face coverings should now be worn in  
services although exemptions apply to this (separate sheet 
is available and the exemptions are listed on the flipchart 
easel by the North Door). In order to receive Communion 
Face Coverings can be removed when the assisting  
ministers receive Communion. Please try to use the ear 
loops to remove and avoid touching the face covering. Hang 
the mask on a kneeler hook in front of you (or place in  
plastic bag / handbag). Then sanitise your hands. After  
receiving Communion please replace your face covering and 
sanitise again. Please remember that social distancing of 
2metres (6feet 6inches) should be maintained even when 
wearing a face covering. 
 
ZOOM Coffee every Wednesday at 11am, please let Paul or 
Simon know if you would like an invitation to be sent to 
your email address. 
PCC: The PCC will meet (subject to the current easing of  
restrictions remaining in force) on Wednesday September 
2nd at 7.30pm - in church.  
Churchwarden—Impending Vacancy. After many years of 
dedicated service Judith is stepping down as a  
Churchwarden. We will have an opportunity to thank her at 
our APCM in October but in the meantime, we need to  
consider a successor.  If you feel able to consider this and 
would like to know more about this rewarding and valuable  
ministry in God’s Church please speak to Paul, Judith or  
Grahame. 
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